
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

 

COVID-19 -- ADJUSTMENT AS TO JUROR MASKS  

 

In light of updated Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 

guidance and growing use of masks including N95s and KN95s, effective 

immediately all jurors who participate in in-person proceedings, including 

trials and grand juries, will have the option to use any appropriate mask and 

will not be required to use clear masks.   

For jurors and other court users who lack an appropriate face mask, the 

Judiciary will provide a disposable mask and, optionally, an additional cloth 

mask to be worn on top of the disposable mask.   

The Judiciary appreciates the ongoing cooperation by all court users -- 

and especially the commitment of members of the public who continue to 

serve as jurors -- to support health and safety in our court locations during 

COVID-19.   

Questions on this notice should be directed to the Office of the 

Administrative Director of the Courts at (609) 376-3000. 

        

__________________________________ 

      Glenn A. Grant 

      Administrative Director of the Courts 

 

Date: January 28, 2022 

   

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/types-of-masks.html

